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On February 2, 2011, U.S. President Barack Obama issued a memorandum for the 

heads of agencies and departments concerning Executive Order 13563, "Improving 

Regulation and Regulatory Review." One of the provisions of the executive order was 

the affirmation of retrospective reviews by agencies of their existing significant 

regulations "that may be outmoded, ineffective, insufficient, or excessively 

burdensome." 

On April 27, 2011, the U.S. Food and Drug Administration (FDA) published a request in 

the Federal Register, stating that it sought public comment on how FDA could revise its 

existing review framework to meet the obligations of Executive Order 13563. 

 In particular, FDA is seeking public comment on which, if any, regulations should 

be reviewed at this time. 

 FDA has indicated it is particularly interested in comments that identify 

regulations that are impediments to innovation and in suggestions on how those 

regulations could be improved. 

 FDA has requested that commentators focus on rule changes that would achieve 

a broad public impact. 

 Finally, FDA has requested that comments reference a specific regulation by the 

Code of Federal Regulations, and provide specific information on what needs to 

be changed and why. 

A proposal should also include any available data on the cost or economic impact of the 

current rule and the proposed modification. FDA has emphasized that it is not accepting 

comments on proposed rules as part of this process. Comments are due with the 

agency no later than June 27, 2011. 

http://www.whitehouse.gov/sites/default/files/omb/memoranda/2011/m11-10.pdf
http://www.gpo.gov/fdsys/pkg/FR-2011-01-21/pdf/2011-1385.pdf
http://www.gpo.gov/fdsys/pkg/FR-2011-04-27/pdf/2011-10131.pdf
http://www.gpo.gov/fdsys/pkg/FR-2011-04-27/pdf/2011-10131.pdf


For Further Information 

If you have any questions about this Alert, please contact Frederick (Rick) R. Ball, any 

member of the Pharmaceutical, Pharmacy & Food industry group or the attorney in the 

firm with whom you are regularly in contact. 

Disclaimer: This Alert has been prepared and published for informational purposes only 

and is not offered, or should be construed, as legal advice. For more information, please 

see the firm's full disclaimer.  
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